
NICE – NETWORK FOR INNOVATION IN CAREER GUIDANCE & COUNSELLING IN EUROPE 

NEWSLETTER #1/2015       

 

 

 

NICE Newsletter Page 16 

 

 

 

 

NICE – NETWORK FOR 
INNOVATION IN CAREER 

GUIDANCE & 
COUNSELLING IN EUROPE 

Newsletter #1/2015 

Edited by: 

Dr Lea Ferrari, University of Padua  

Dr Nikos Drosos, University of Athens 

Johannes Katsarov, Heidelberg University 

Monika Kukyte, Heidelberg University 

Inge van der Putten, Fontys University of 

Applied Sciences 

 

© Network for Innovation in Career Guidance 

and Counselling in Europe (NICE), 2015 

 

 

 

The Network for Innovation in Career Guidance and Counselling in Europe (NICE) 

involves 45 partners from 29 European countries. Most of them are higher education 

institutions that offer degree programmes in career guidance and counselling or 

engage in related research. Supported financially through the European 

Commission, the members of NICE 2 engage in several activities to enhance 

academic cooperation in our field from 2012 to 2015.  

Important projects within the ǲN)CE ͚ǳ programme are: 

 the formulation of a joint memorandum on the role of higher education in 

career guidance and counselling,  

 the development and testing of common points of reference for the 

academic training of career guidance and counselling professionals (e.g. 

the NICE Core Competences),  

 activities to support the exchange of lecturers, researchers and students 

between the participating institutions, and  

 the development of a sustainable infrastructure for future networking, 

including an online community and database. 

For more information about NICE, please visit the homepage www.nice-network.eu 

 

NICE is funded with support from the European Commission as a 

Multilateral Network. The NICE Newsletter reflects the views 

only of the authors, and the Commission cannot be held 

responsible for any use which may be made of the information 

contained therein. 
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